SAC Minutes
October 24, 2017

I. Attended: Sarah Warcup, Tammy Camp, Arin Rohrbach, Holly Allen, Paige Buchanen, Ruth
Young, Melissa Diehl, Kim Sanderson, Lisa Jensen, Rebecca Doller, Farrah Johnson, Rick

Veasey, Anne Bills
II. Jog-A-Thon Wrap Up

Raised close to $32,000

Ran about the distance to Tijuana (745 miles)

Early Bird Cupcake Parties: 3 classes

Popcorn Parties: 22 classes

Leo’s Candy Drop: 22 classes

Pizza, Popcorn, Candy Drop, Movie: 4 classes (December 1st)

Middle School Popcorn Party for raising $1,500: 7th & 8th

Middle School Cookie Party for the grade who raised the most: 8th Grade
Follow up survey 7th & 8th (Ruth Young)

III. Upcoming Events

* %

* %

a. Red Ribbon Week

Monday October 30th: Be yourself. Be drug free! *Wear your favorite color shirt

Tuesday October 31st: Scare away drugs! *Wear a costume

Wednesday November Ist: Good characters are drug free! * Wear a shirt with your favorite
book or movie character

Thursday November 2nd: Drug free is tops! *Dress down day. Donate Box Tops.

Friday November 3rd: Get your head in the game. Be drug free! *Prideland dress with hat

b. Halloween Carnival (12:30-2:30)

< Sign Ups

< Pick up Popcorn

c. Veteran’s Day Assembly — November 10th
(Bleachers need to be cleaned)
i. School Wide
ii. Reception for Veterans and their families
iii. Presentation of Colors, Drill Performance and Air Force Captain as speaker
—BYU Air Force ROTC

d. Box Tops Due — Any collected will go towards December dress down.

V. Round Robin

-> Kim Sanderson (Middle School Life Advisor): Reservations and menu for etiquette

dinner at the Skyroom. Need to schedule buses.

=> Lisa Jensen (Clubs Director & Academic Advisor): Cooking class started. Love to add



some sessions. Lego class going to begin.

=> Tammy Camp (Vice-Chair): All kids get a keychain for red ribbon week. “The key for
me is to be drug free.” Teachers will have discussion questions to help kids understand
what it means to be drug free.

=> Rick Veasey (Director): Fill out on paper the trust fund participants. Money went to
computers

=> Ruth Young (Middle School Rep) Need more snow cone sign ups. Ladders to decorate in
the different halls.

=> Rebecca Doller (Sports Director): First basketball game coming up October 30th. Send
out sign up genius to parents for concessions. Possible vouchers for concession
donations.

=> Farrah Johnson (Prideland Apparel & SAC Committee Coordinator): Do we need to do a
mid year prideland apparel sale? Sell extra shirts at February PTC? Get the orders so they
can be delivered before Christmas?

Next Meeting: November 14, 2017 at 1 p.m.



